
 
Candy Fundraiser  

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Friends: 
 
We are beginning a See’s Candies fundraising sale.  So please, 
help your child by taking orders from friends, relatives, neighbors 
and co-workers. 
 
 

Dates to Remember: 
 

 Dec. 2: Sale Ends  (All order and money must be turned in) 
 

 Dec. 17: Candy will be available  
 

 
 
*Families will receive 35% Fundraising Credit for all See’s Candy 
sales. 
 
Please be sure all checks are payable to: St Ignatius School. 

 
Questions:  Email Christine Arden at cearden@gmail.com or 717-5825 
 

 
 

Thank you for helping to make our fundraiser a BIG success! 


